
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Betsy Rodriguez Ruef, Community Engagement Coordinator 
    Jerianne Thompson, Library Director and Equity & Inclusion Officer 

DATE:    April 10, 2023 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Ordinance 1473-23, an Ordinance Creating the Tualatin Inclusion, Diversity, 
Equity, and Access (I.D.E.A.) Advisory Committee, and Defining Its Scope of Authority, Duties, 
Membership. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Ordinance 1473-23 would establish the I.D.E.A. Advisory Committee, empowering it to help the 
City of Tualatin build and strengthen relationships with the community as well as lower barriers to 
public participation in City government.  

BACKGROUND: 
On March 13, 2023, City staff presented Ordinance 1473-23, to create the Tualatin I.D.E.A. 
Advisory Committee. At that meeting, the Council held a first and second reading of the ordinance 
(by title only). Since the vote to adopt the ordinance was not unanimous, it must come back to 
Council for a third reading and adoption vote. Attachment A includes public comments received 
after the March 13 meeting. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Ordinance 1473-23 
- Attachment A 
 


